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Question: Were any others identified other than those 25, as having been involved in the riots or 

disturbance that night and were any decisions taken in respect of any other individuals 
directly related to their behaviour on that night by DIAC? 

Answer: Initially 58 clients were identified as Persons Of Interest in the AFP investigation into the 
disturbance in April 2011, some were transferred to the custody of NSW Corrections, 
the remaining group were transferred to Blaxland at Villawood IDC as they were 
identified. As the investigation has progressed, the number of persons that are still of 
interest to the investigation has reduced to 27.   

Of those remaining of interest to the investigation, nine have been charged and the 
remaining 18 are accommodated at Maribyrnong IDC and Villawood IDC. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


